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Steven Liang

From: DANIEL OLMSTEAD <dbo1998@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 8:01 PM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Think compassionately...
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And carefully before you hike our water rates in the midst of a pandemic and record unemployment... First of all it’s kind 
of disgusting, and secondly it is amoral, and finally there will be a tremendous political price to be paid by any sitting 
council members who support such a shameful, SHAMEFUL maneuver!! How about raising revenue by enforcing speed 
and traffic laws again??? That would be profitable, useful, and a tremendous benefit to the public at large! The speedway 
of idiots (that is Center City these days) could be a gold mine for Philadelphia ᦔᦕᦖᦗ 
 
Dan O 


